May 1, 2025
Subject: Distribution List Price Adjustments, Effective May 1st, 2025
Dear Valued Customer:

As you are well aware, the actions being taken by the U.S. Federal Government with respect to its
Trade Policy have been rapidly changing and are causing significant impacts around the world.
While many of our competitors have already provided notice of price increases, Viega has
intentionally held decisions on pricing as we looked to better understand the Administration's
direction on tariffs, provided our customers additional time to plan and order products, and
analyzed the specific products impacted.

Over the past several years, Viega has and will continue to work diligently to localize critical
manufacturing and supply chains while controlling costs and optimizing our processes to best
serve you, our customers. Despite these efforts, there are still certain products that we sell in the
U.S. that are being impacted by current tariff pressure.

Accordingly, effective May 1, 2025, Viega will adjust prices on certain MegaPress®, ProPress®
stainless steel, and Viega Valve products as a direct result of the increased input costs caused by
U.S. Trade Policy. Below you will see the specific products and associated price increases; for the
most up-to-date pricing information, visit www.viega.us or contact our Customer Service Team at
1-800-976-9819 or via email at customerservice@viega.us.

ProPress® stainless steel Avg 20%
MegaPress® Avg 20%
Valves Avg 20%

We do not know what future governmental actions will be taken. We understand the impacts this
will have on your business and customers, so we are continuing to actively monitor the situation
and will communicate any additional pricing actions with you as quickly as possible.

Viega is committed to the highest quality and strongest customer service. Thank you for continued
support of our products and services.

Y SR

Todd Schwarzenbach
Chief Customer Officer
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